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September 26th 2007, 
Hello Parents:

[image: image1.wmf]
My name is Michael Hawkins and I will student teaching in your child’s classroom this fall.  I am going to school for education at the University of Michigan-Dearborn. I chose the field of education for many reasons. The main reason is that I love children and believe that the field of education is a necessity to guarantee bright futures for them. I hope to inspire your children to not only learn, but to love to learn. I believe in the inquiry learning systems and I’m hoping to introduce that into our classroom this fall. Students will be allowed to explore and inquiry about the topics we teach, rather then just receiving lecture or book work. Through the inquiry teaching style I hope to build a strong basis of knowledge in your child’s fourth grade year.

This year we will be incorporating technology into your child’s curriculum in many ways. The first and newest technology will be the iPod Podcasts. These will be recordings of activities done in class that absent students will be able to listen to online and still do the assignment. While strong attendance is very important, this will assist with not having students get behind when they become sick. Integration of computers for each student will also be used during all subjects. Educational online games will used as rewards and online activities will done weekly to help with computer education. Emailing and a weekly online journal or blog will be used by myself, should you need to contact me. The blog will also be a great way for you to see and hear what your child is doing during the week and what new things are happening around the school. Homework assignments and help will also be posted on this site so that you can assist your child. Below will is an estimated schedule of what a typical day will be like for your child. This has already been posted on the blog incase you need to reference it at a later date.

I am very excited to begin the new school year with you and hope that you and child enjoy it. Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at any time. As I said before you can email me or contact me on the blog if you have access to a computer. 

	Time
	Class

	9:00 a.m.
	Language Arts

	10:00 a.m.
	Music or P.E. or Art

	11:00 a.m.
	Mathematics

	12:00 p.m.
	Lunch

	1:00 p.m.
	Science

	2:00 p.m.
	Recess and Social Studies

	3:00 p.m.
	Reading


My contact information is as follows:

Phone: (313)555-5555

Email Address: Mdhawkin@umd.umich.edu
Blog Address: www.dearbornpublicschools.blog.edu
Meetings can be scheduled by contacting me at any time.


I look forward to beginning this new school year and working with you and your children. Don’t hesitate to contact me and let’s make this a great year!

Thanks,

Michael Hawkins






